
June 27, 2023 

To: Residents of the Town of Cutler 

Effective Tuesday, August 1, 2023, the Town of Cutler will no longer be providing 

trash pickup services to residents.  

Randy and Diane Dennison will still be picking up household trash on Tuesdays; 

however, each resident will now be responsible for paying $25.00 per month for 

trash pickup, due on the first Tuesday of each month. Please call Randy (263-

7112) or Diane (263-7769) by July 21 to secure pickup services. 

Individuals may transport their own household trash to the Marion Transfer 

Station, where individuals are responsible for a $6 fee for up to 100 lbs. Anything 

over 100 pounds, is assessed to the town. A numbered sticker assigned by the 

Town Office will be required. For more information please contact the Town 

Office at 259-3693. 

The selectboard has opted to no longer provide town-paid trash pickup in order 

to save approximately $40,000 annually. 

Trash pickup rules will still remain the same: All trash must be bagged and 

roadside by 8 am, cardboard must be broken down and flattened. Heavy bags or 

anything other than bagged household trash will not be taken. If Tuesday falls on 

a holiday, trash pickup will be on Wednesday. Trash generated in any other Town 

can not be brought to Cutler for pickup.   

Please see the Town of Cutler web site (www.townofcutler.com) for information 

on fees for items other than household trash. 

http://www.townofcutler.com/

